
From: Vadillo, Carlos <Carlos.Vadillo@southernwater.co.uk>  
Sent: 06 June 2019 14:31 
To: 'ThanetExtension@pins.gsi.gov.uk' <ThanetExtension@pins.gsi.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Re: Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm Development Consent Order 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Further to my letter dated 3rd May 2019 setting out Southern Water’s objection to the Thanet 
Offshore Wind Farm Development Consent Order application. Southern Water has now reached an 
agreement with Vantenfall Wind Power Ltd in relation to the protective provisions.  
 
Accordingly, I can confirm that Southern Water wishes to withdraw all representations to the 
application. 
 
Kind regards, 
Carlos Vadillo  
 

 
Southern House, Yeoman Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN13 3NX 

 Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 
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